From: Esenberg, Bryan 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 3:16 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Approval to attend Urban Land Institute [ULI] Fall Conference in Dallas, Texas

Afternoon Mr. Berlin,

My apologies for not sending this sooner.  I returned from the trip to Dallas, attending on behalf of the Department of Planning and Development.  I was the only member of the department in attendance.  The purpose of the trip was to receive a national policy award.

There was no honoraria or gifts.  The department did receive a trophy by mail today that will be placed in the display case at the front office.  I paid for my hotel and travel.  The Urban Land Institute is to send a check for these expenses payable to the City of Chicago.  At that time, I will submit my receipts for reimbursement to our finance department.

Please let me know if you need anything else, thank you.

Bryan Esenberg

Assistant Commissioner

City of Chicago, Department of Planning and Development –
